Faculty Research & Development Committee REpORT TO FACULTY SENATE

December 2, 2011

From:
Dr. Gerald Hankins, Chair, Faculty Research & Development Committee

The Faculty Research and Development Committee set a deadline of November 11, 2011 for applications from faculty seeking funding to further research this academic year.  Nine applications were received from the faculty.  The committee (Dr. Gerald Hankins, Chair; Dr. Anne McConnell; Dr. O. Umesh Reddy; Dr. Brenda Wamsley) met on November 16 and has recommended full or partial funding for eight of the requests to Dr. Byers.

The committee thinks that all of the recommended requests could lead to increased recognition of the university. 
One of the recommended requests was potentially of interest to Land Grant.  The Chair has discussed the possibility of funding of part of Dr. Ray’s request with the Associate Director of Research of the Douglass Institute.  This idea received a positive reception, but we haven’t received any commitment yet.  Should these funds become available, we believe that an increase in for funding partially funded requests should be considered.    

